
PRESS CONTACT :  Becoming 

Vanessa VAZZAZ – + 33 (0)6 34 32 24 23 – Email : vanessa.vazzaz@becoming-group.com 

Benjamin Zehnder - – + 33 (0)6 76 41 18 19 – Email : benjamin.zehnder@becoming-group.com 
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In response to the misleading information that has been widely spread over the past 

few days, the Bonduelle Group published a rebuttal through a press release on 

December 31, 2022.  

The Bonduelle Group confirms this rebuttal and wishes to clarify that: 

·        The Bonduelle Group did not send, nor assign any third party to send, any boxes 

containing Bonduelle products and greeting cards to the Russian army. 

·        The photos published on December 30, 2022, showing boxes containing 

Bonduelle products are fake. 

·        The quotes from Bonduelle Russia management published on December 30, 

2022, are fake and unfounded. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bonduelle.com/app/uploads/2022/12/Bonduelle-CP-Russie-EN.pdf
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